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Strait, Peter@Energy

From: Brotman, Daniel <dbrotman@Glendaleca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 3:00 PM
To: Strait, Peter@Energy
Subject: Public comment re 2022 building standards

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
I am a Council member in the City of Glendale, a city of over 200,000 people and the 4th 
largest city in LA County.  
 
I urge the Commission to adopt a uniform all-electric standard for the 2022 code.  
 
We recognize the urgency of the climate crisis and the importance of building 
decarbonization to help achieve state and local GHG reduction goals. We are also 
concerned with indoor air quality, especially as people are increasingly forced indoors 
because of fire pollutants and heat-induced smog.  
 
We are currently considering reach codes for building electrification but would much 
prefer to avoid the cost and complexity of the reach code process. We’d also like to 
avoid the problems that come with inconsistent codes among neighboring cities 
competing for the same developer dollars. 
 
 


